Chichester District Council
Planning Department
SDNP

Pallant House

East Pallant

Chichester

Dear Planners

I would like to report two breaches of planning in the SDNP conservation area.

Firstly Outside a house called Woodpeckers on the Several Road, Bepton and second outside the
Three Moles pub in Selham.

Both of these are near Midhurst/Petworth.

Both of them have recently taken down a tree and carved an enormous monstrosity out of the tree -
one is woodepecks and birds and one is three moles and pints of beer and doors.

I don’t understand why these things don’t need planning permission for these huge structures which
change the environment so significantly when you cannot change the colour of a shop wall exterior in
Midhurst. ‘

Anon



